
NOVEMBER 10th, 2009 @ LHS LIBRARY @ 6pm 

Overview of Meeting-  

Steven Fraser of Scott Simons stated their firm and others were at LHS a few weeks ago and received any and all 

information Darrel had on the building to assist in their process.  They are scheduled to come back tomorrow (Veteran’s 

Day) while the students and staff are out of the building to do deeper probing into LHS.  They would also be taking more 

accurate measurements that are required for the State application, specifically class sizes. 

Agendas were handed out by Steven and a report from Superintendent Green. 

A proposal- 

A proposal was reviewed by the committee with an 18 month construction schedule with four different phases.  Rick 

had concerns over this stating he thought the plan should be over 5-10 years unless we are successful in receiving State 

funding. 

From this proposal many topics were discussed…traffic flow, ideas for changes to the plan, things that may be missed, 

bank bond timeline, additional meeting dates, public meeting dates and funding. 

Public Hearing- 

Additional meetings by the Facilities Committee will be held November 30th at 5:30pm in the LHS Library and December 

10th at 5:30pm. 

A public hearing will be held December 16th at 7pm at LHS. 


